# South Shore Christian School

134 mill street east,
Leamington, Ontario N8H 1S6
Phone: (519) 819-2202
Email: southshorechristian@hotmail.com
www.southshorecs.ca
Principal: Ms. Sheila Murray

Dear Business Owners/Managers,

# We are excited to announce the "4th Annual South Shore Golf tournament" will take place on Saturday June 1st, 2024.

Orchard View golf course

## PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT:



Our goal this year is to reach \$500,000 to help cover the expenses of expanding our Facility to accommodate a growing need for Christian Education.

Thank you for considering the sponsor options below:

#### EVENT Sponsor- \$10,000 to \$50,000

- Company logo on golf towel.
- Company logo on golf balls.
- Company banner prominently displayed at course if provided by the business.
- Company signage at tee box
- Meet and greet table An area to set up a table to promote your business at tournament.
- Tournament day recognition.
- your business name or logo on the South Shore Christian School website and Facebook page as a SPONSOR.
- a monthly <u>e-Newsletter</u> from South Shore Christian School.

#### **HOLE IN ONE Sponsor - \$5,000**

- ♣ Company logo on golf balls
- Company banner prominently displayed at course if provided by the business.
- Company signage at tee box
- Meet and greet table An area to set up a table to promote your business at tournament.
- Tournament day recognition.
- your business name or logo on the South Shore Christian School website and Facebook page as a SPONSOR.
- a monthly <u>e-Newsletter</u> from South Shore Christian School.

## Eagle Sponsor - \$2,500

- Company banner prominently displayed at course if provided by the business.
- Meet and greet table An area to set up a table to promote your business at Tournament.
- ♣ Company signage at tee box
- Tournament day recognition
- your business name or logo on the South Shore Christian School website and Facebook page as a SPONSOR
- a monthly <u>e-Newsletter</u> from South Shore Christian School

# Birdie Sponsor - \$1,000

- Company banner prominently displayed at course if provided by the business.
- Company signage at tee box
- ♣ Tournament day recognition.
- upour business name or logo on the South Shore Christian School website and Facebook page as a SPONSOR
- 4 a monthly <u>e-Newsletter</u> from South Shore Christian School

# Par Sponsor - \$500

- **♣** Tournament day recognition
- Company signage at tee box
- your business name or logo on the South Shore Christian School website and Facebook page as a SPONSOR
- a monthly <u>e-Newsletter</u> from South Shore Christian School

South Shore Christian School is a non-profit organization registered with the Canada Revenue Agency. Charitable # 82258 7879 RR0001. You will receive a tax receipt for 100% of your donation.

A representative from South Shore Christian School will contact you in the next few weeks. Please feel free to contact myself or the school secretary of South Shore Christian School at any time as either one of us will be more than happy to address any questions you might have.

Thank you in advance for your consideration in sponsoring this event.

John Klassen

South Shore Christian School | Board Member (226)346-0720 klassenfuzz@gmail.com

About: South Shore Christian School (www.southshorecs.ca)

South Shore Christian School began out of a desire to educate our children in a local Christian setting where the Bible and daily curriculum could be integrated with high academics and where children could be free to pray and to worship God. Although many parents in our community desired this, a non-denominational elementary school was not available in Leamington.

In the beginning of 2005, there was an initiative to meet with several local churches to present a vision of what could exist in our town. This was the beginning of South Shore Christian School.

A Board of Directors was established, non-profit status was sought, and qualified teachers were hired. In the fall of 2005, South Shore Christian School opened its doors and began its first of many exciting days with a chapel service, singing and prayer. Since that time God has blessed the school with an enthusiastic group of students, a great group of dedicated parents and a committed staff and Board of Directors.

SSCS is excited to share that God has Blessed us with a new location, after a busy summer of renovating and facility up grades SSCS finally has a place, they can call home!!!